

Longwall Avenue, Ellenbrook, Worsley, Salford M28 7PS

Tel: 0161 799 6347 Email: ellenbrook.primaryschool@salford.gov.uk

Head Teacher: Mr. R Blackburn B.Ed PQSI

## **EBASC SEPTEMBER REQUIREMENTS**

Dear Parent/Guardian

All being well with the current situation, we are looking towards a normal beginning of year in September.

Therefore, we will need to check your requirements for the Before & After School Club.

Please find attached a form for completion, even if your requirements are staying the same we would be grateful if you could still complete and return to school.

Due to the current situation, please return the form by email to : Ellenbrook.primaryschool@salford.gov.uk before **FRIDAY 26**<sup>th</sup> **JUNE 2020**.

Kind regards

Mr Blackburn Head Teacher









